
Parkview Avenue
A project to make water infrastructure improvements, reconstruct the roadway, and improve 

biking and walkability on Parkview Avenue is scheduled to start Monday, March 21.

RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT  |  MARCH - OCTOBER 2022

The water main under Parkview Avenue will be 
replaced this year, and we’re taking this opportunity 
to make the street work better for the surrounding 
neighborhoods too. 

This work is part of a scheduled Capital Improvement 
Project that was postponed from 2021 due to supply 
chain shortages. Additional bike and pedestrian 
improvements included in this project were informed 
by neighborhood plans. This nearly $3 million project 
is funded through the City’s Water & Major Streets 
funds. See the map below for planned improvements.
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Water Service Impacts

As new water main is connected to the system, there 
will be brief disruptions to water service for some 
properties in the project area. Precautionary boil water 
advisories should also be expected as a part of this 
infrastructure work. 

Affected residents will be notified in advance of any 
impacts to their water service. A list of active boil water 
advisories is also available at kalamazoocity.org/bwa.  

See back page for Traffic Impacts & Detours 



Traffic Impacts & Detour Routes

The project will be completed in two phases starting Monday, March 21. Signed detour routes and message 
display boards will be present. Pedestrians and bicyclists will have access to the sidewalk along Parkview 
Avenue for most of the work. Traffic patterns will be monitored by City staff and adjustments will be made as 
needed. Traffic or speeding concerns can be submitted at www.kalamazoopublicsafety.org/traffic

Phase 2  (April - October)  Eastbound traffic maintained & westbound traffic will have signed detour. 

Phase 1 (March 21 - Early April) Full closure of Parkview Avenue between Knox and Madison.


